Dear ESCC Councillor Bennett, 
‘Twenty is Plenty’ for us campaign
Please set a county-wide default 20mph limit for roads going through villages in East Sussex 
I am emailing you to express our support for the adoption of a county-wide default 20mph limit for village roads/streets.  This does not mean “every road”, but that 20mph should be the norm and higher limits should be exceptions only where there is evidence that such a higher limit will be safe for pedestrians, horse riders, parents with prams and cyclists.  This is as recommended by the World Health Organisation and was recently committed to by the UK government in the 2020 Stockholm Declaration, signed by the UK and 129 other global road safety ministers. 
Already 21m people in the UK live in local authorities that have given most urban and village roads a 20mph limit. They have done this because in today’s communities there is little benefit from motorists driving above 20mph and many disadvantages. But East Sussex County Council still endorses speeds 50% higher on most of our rural roads in villages with a limit set nearly 100 years ago.
Therefore, I am asking you to work with other decision makers to set such a countywide default 20mph limit. Please help set up a Task and Finish Team in our authority to make such a change for our communities. It’s better for children, better for the elderly, better for pedestrians, better for cyclists, better for horse riders and better for people with disabilities. 
Please keep our Parish Council informed of your progress on moving towards a 20mph speed limit through our rural villages 
Yours sincerely,

